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I am writing to express my support for the proposed S2HC Zoning Code changes. As a resident (and
homeowner) in Rose City Park for over 32 years, I am well aware of the need to make our
neighborhoods more inclusive and welcoming. I write particularly of the need for temporary zoning
changes during the pandemic emergency, to facilitate safely sheltering the unhoused members of our
community. The zoning changes give us more options and more efficient paths to help bridge the
gap between shelter and housing in our city.
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